
u3a St Ives (Cambs) 
Country Dancing Group

Group leaders: Mary & Chris Burbage
Meeting 2nd & 4th Wednesdays,10.30am - 12.00pm, 

Methodist Church Hall, St Ives

RISK ASSESSMENT
Please be aware……
All members are responsible for their own safety within the boundaries of the 
venue, and must comply with the regulations of the Methodist Church as its 
guests.
Note: if dancers help themselves to water from the kitchen, they should 
ensure that any tumblers/mugs etc are washed and returned to the 
correct place after use.

All members are expected to be aware of any heightened health issues which 
may affect them and others. If you are feeling unwell, please do not attend. 
Hand sanitiser will be available for your use if you wish to use it.

The room will be kept well ventilated to protect everyone’s health.

For your own safety:
Country Dancing requires members to be close to one another, hold and 
touch as partners. You will not be asked whether you have been vaccinated, 
but the assumption is made that you will have followed Government advice 
and received up to date relevant vaccinations.

All members are required to leave contact details with the leaders in 
case of emergency. 

Please ensure you sign in each time for our own records.

As a recognised u3a activity, all members are insured by the u3a against 
accident; no liability or responsibility for incidents occurring during sessions is 
accepted by the Methodist Church.

These notes are provided to comply with u3a guidelines for activities.
Mary & Chris Burbage January 2024


